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TRAFFIC CRASH WITH LIFE-
THREATENING INJURIES 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department Traffic Homicide Unit is investigating a 
traffic crash that occurred in the 2000 block of W. Sunrise Boulevard at 
approximately 12:00 noon. 
 
Preliminary information revealed two vehicles were travelling in opposite 
directions on Sunrise Boulevard when one of the vehicles attempted a U-turn.  
The vehicle traveling straight was unable to avoid a collision and struck the 
turning vehicle.  The passenger in that vehicle was transported to Broward 
General Medical Center where he is listed in critical condition. 
 
Sunrise Boulevard and all exit ramps to Sunrise Boulevard from Interstate 95 are 
open for vehicular traffic. 
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